Students bowled over by new sport



A GROUP of students from Cannington Community ESC have taken to lawn bowls in recent weeks, honing their skills at the Victoria Park Carlisle Bowling Club.

While most had never picked up nor rolled a bowl before, it was clear to the Southern Gazette during our visit last week that they had been quick to pick up the nuances of the sport under the tutelage of the bowls club's ladies president, Meryl Bolton.

Teacher Cindy Griffin said it had been almost impossible to get the recreation pursuits students off the green during the first of their three planned Wednesday sessions.

"They're absolutely loving it," she said.

The recreation pursuit students are encouraged to take part in team sports and also enjoy activities such as pool, table tennis and darts.

Lleyton and Brandon, from Cannington Community ESC. **Picture: Martin Kennealey**

www.communitypix.com.au d486408